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March 2018 

Welcome to our latest newsletter.  After an exceptionally cold and wet 

winter it seems like the mornings are becoming brighter as spring 

approaches. 

 

Events over the winter 

 
                  In addition to our regular activities, we have been lucky to have   

                  some wonderful visiting entertainers – highlights being Marie- 

                  France Riboulet playing the beautiful harp, Lawrence Kell playing  

                  the violin and Fran regularly playing the Piano, amongst others. 

It was so nice to see so many friends and family visit Avenue House over 

the Christmas period and we hope that everyone had a great time. 
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Upcoming Events 
 

14th March Flashback Theatre 

17th March Bristol Ballet Performing 

20th March Hand Bell Ringing 

28th March Memory Land Entertainment 

12th April Singing with Mary Lake 

                                                                                               …plus more to be added!  

Birthdays 

 
We will be celebrating several birthdays over the next few months  

 

11th March Beryl  

19th March Jane  

27th March Frank  

30th March Denise  

10th April Mary F 

18th April Anne  

20th April Liz  

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you can join us in celebrating these special days with Cake in the 

Library. 

 

A very warm welcome to our most recent new residents:  

 

Valerie – Room 9 

Stephanie – Room 28 

Anne – Room 2 

 

Hopefully all have happily settled into life at Avenue House and already feel 

like one of the family. 
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Snowy Days 
It has been so lovely to see some snow over the past couple of days here at 

Avenue House.  

Here are a few photos for you to enjoy… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing Tree  
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As some of you might be aware the staff at Avenue House are creating a 

Wishing Tree.  

The wishing tree gives the residents a chance to add any of their wishes to a 

branch of the tree so that staff can try and help fulfil those wishes.  

It could be something like going to your favourite restaurant or eating fish 

and chips on the beach.  

If you would like to add your wish to the tree please speak to any member of 

staff who will be able to help you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Judith has now moved to a nursing Home to be with Eric and closer to her 

family. She is settling in very well and we all wish her the best for the future.  

 


